
NOTIFICATION 

 Department of Watershed Management 

Construction Notice 

The DeKalb County Department of Watershed Management is 

overseeing the construction of the Scott Boulevard Water Main 

Replacement Project Phase III to initiate watershed 

improvements in your community. 

Please be advised that the Livingstone Place closure between 

East College Avenue and Craigie Avenue will extend through 

Feb. 28.  

Precautionary signs and traffic flaggers will assist in moving 

safely around the road closure. Our construction crews will work 

persistently to minimize the length of impact to residents and 

motorists.  

Also, please note all staff working on behalf of DeKalb County 

will have proper identification and will drive marked contractor 

vehicles. 

Should you have any questions or concerns regarding the Scott 

Boulevard Water Main Replacement Project Phase III, please do 

not hesitate to contact the DWM Project Information line at 1-800

-986-1108 or email projectinfo@dekalbcountyga.gov. 
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